
	

 
 
 
20 May 2019 
 
 
Mr Patrick Copas            
Planning Officer 
NSW Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Mr Copas, 
 
Re: Notice of Exhibition of the Lane Cove West Data Centre (SSD 9741) 
 
Ausgrid notes that the proponent has not directly responded to Ausgrid’s submission in the 
Request for SEARs regarding the provision of access to Ausgrid’s Transmission Line easement 
on the subject property. 
 
Ausgrid recommends that the conditions of consent include a requirement for consultation with 
Ausgrid to establish a right of way in the proposed development for access to Ausgrid’s 
easement (DP641935) at the rear of the block. The right of way is to be compliant with the 
relevant Ausgrid network standards. 
 
An earthing assessment and appropriate design of the proposed boundary fence that traverses 
Ausgrid’s Transmission Line easement is also required. If the fence is of metallic construction, it 
must be earthed to AS/NZ standards.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Jason Wall 
Program Development Manager 
Ph: (02) 9269 7133 


